
 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING AFMA’S DIPLOMA OF FINANCIAL MARKETS 
 
 

Upon completion of AFMA’s Financial Markets Program students are awarded the FNS51015 
Diploma of Financial Markets. 

AFMA has been advised by the vocational sector regulator (ASQA) that the current FNS51015 
Diploma of Financial Markets has been superseded by the new Financial Services Training Package. 
This means that AFMA’s RTO cannot issue qualifications for FNS51015 Diploma of Financial 
Markets after 30 June 2021. Following that date, AFMA can no longer issue this qualification. 

Implications for current students 

Students currently enrolled in FNS51015 - Diploma of Financial Markets, have until 31 May 2021, or 
their program expiry date (whichever comes first) to complete the Diploma in its entirety. 

Implications for prospective students 

Please note that AFMA is no longer accepting new enrolments into this qualification. AFMA has 
announced that, from March 2021, new students will need to complete the Financial Markets 
Certificate offered by Macquarie University in order to be eligible for AFMA Accreditation. 

If you have any questions, please direct them to education@afma.com.au 

https://www.mq.edu.au/about/about-the-university/faculties-and-departments/business/study-with-us/credentialed-programs
https://www.mq.edu.au/about/about-the-university/faculties-and-departments/business/study-with-us/credentialed-programs
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